
For more information visit www.denvergov/parkprojects or email
Laurie Tabachnick, Associate Parks Planner, at Laurie.Tabachnick@denvergov.org.

This project is funded through the Elevate Denver Bond Program, approved by voters in 2017 to
enhance mobility, safety, and quality of life across Denver.

To request Spanish language interpretation please email parksandrecreation@denvergov.org.
Para pedir interpretación en español, email parksandrecreation@denvergov.org.

A sign language interpreter or CART will be provided upon request. Three business days’ notice is requested.
Contact signlanguageservices@denvergov.org.

For any other accommodation requests/concerns contact disabilityaccess@denvergov.org.

Congress Park
Pool Reconstruction

Thursday April 9th, 2020

2401 E. Colfax Ave.
Meeting in the Community Room
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

AT CARLAMADISON RECREATION CENTER

Please join us the evening of April 9th, for the third public meeting for
the Congress Park Pool. We have listened to your ideas and comments
from the first public meetings and are excited to share our progress!

PUBLIC
MEETING


